From: Ullrich, Betsy

To: joseph.pignatello@ct.gov

Subject: NRC license renewal - the Connecticut Agricultural Experiment Station
Date: Thursday, September 9, 2021 7:20:26 AM

Mr. Pignatello,

The Form 313 requesting renewal of your NRC License No. 06-03754-01 was received.
However, because 1) it has been 10 years since the license was updated; 2) our guidance
revised in 2018; and 3) the license will be in effect for the next 15 years, we request that
you submit a complete application using the current guidance in NUREG-1556, Volume 7
for research and development licenses. Here is a link to that guidance:

https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/nuregs/staff/sr1556/v7/index.html

Please pay particular attention to Chapter 8, and provide the information required at the
end of each section where it states “Response from Applicant”. Also, you may use
Appendix B if preferred. Your response may be a pdf document, signed by a management
representative, attached to an email to me. We usually request a response within 30 days,
so if it will take you longer than that to complete the renewal application, let me know so we
can work out a due date.

Thank you for your attention in this matter. Please contact me if you have questions. Email
is best because my voice mail does not always work properly.

Betsy

Betsy Ullrich, Senior Health Physicist
USNRC Region |

2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406
610-337-5040 (office)

240-704-4575 (cell)
Elizabeth.ullrich@nrc.gov
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